
PLEASE READ AND ACT NOW 
Public Consultation – Proposed new homes on 

land at West Wold, Swanland. 

Redrow Homes are preparing plans for a 

Planning Application for residential 

development. 

You can view plans for the development on the 

Project website.  The website has a comment 

submission facility which you can use to let them 

know your views on the propose scheme. 

www.west-wold.co.uk 

 

All thoughts and suggestions received as part of 

this consultation will be carefully considered 

before a planning application is submitted to 

ERYC in the next month or so. 

 

Clerk@swanlandparishcouncil.org also has a 

small number of leaflets with a tear off slip for 

you to submit comments. 

 

http://www.west-wold.co.uk/
mailto:Clerk@swanlandparishcouncil.org

